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       WILTWYCK QUILTERS’ 
GUILD NEWSLETTER 

wiltwyckquilters.org November 2017  Volume 42 Issue 3 
 

NEXT GUILD MEETING 

        Saturday, November 18, 2017 
GRACE COMMUNITY CHURCH 

160 SEREMMA CT. 

LAKE KATRINE, NY 12449 

9:30 – 10:00 for coffee, 

tea and snacks 

Items to bring to the November meeting: 

 Name Tag (wear it and get a raffle ticket) 

 Show and tell items 

              TREATS 
All members are asked to bring a snack to the monthly 
meeting. The Hospitality schedule for the month is as 
follows, according to the first letter of your last name. 

November Y, C, D 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

Thanks to the people who ran the October meeting in my 
absence. 
I want to remind people who sign up for classes that the 
procedure is to pay for the class when you sign 
up.  There were 18 people signed up for the Oct. class 
but only 8 actually participated. 
We need to do better. 
The Program Committee needs 1-2 people to assist. 
Most of the lectures and classes have been selected for 
the next 2 years but there is follow up that needs to be 
done.  If we want good info and skill development then 
we need to take responsibility for making the programs 
happen.  Please think about helping here and with the 
up-coming show committees. 
                              Theresa     

 
    
 

 
                                

Board 
Meetings 

Quilt show 
Meetings 

Regular 
Meetings 

Community 
Meetings 

Nov. 18  Nov. 18  Nov. 22 

          

 

 

Congratulations to Denise Giuardullo, winner of 
the Block of the Month at the October meeting  

Membership News  

 We would like to welcome two new members: 

 
Jerrilee Relyea 
4 Kipp Rd 
Rhinebeck, NY 12572 
845-876-4505 
relyea4@aol.com 
 
Joan S. Cavagnaro 
172 Grist Mill Rd 
Tillson, NY 12486 
845-658-8608 
joancavagnaro@aol.com 
 
 

 

 

 

https://maps.google.com/?q=4+Kipp+RdRhinebeck,+NY+12572+845&entry=gmail&source=g
https://maps.google.com/?q=4+Kipp+RdRhinebeck,+NY+12572+845&entry=gmail&source=g
tel:(845)%20876-4505
mailto:relyea4@aol.com
https://maps.google.com/?q=172+Grist+Mill+RdTillson,+NY+12486+845&entry=gmail&source=g
https://maps.google.com/?q=172+Grist+Mill+RdTillson,+NY+12486+845&entry=gmail&source=g
tel:(845)%20658-8608
mailto:joancavagnaro@aol.com
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Community service news 

Change of meeting Place 
 New information for the Community Service Sewing. 
Starting Nov 22, 2017, we will be meeting at the Grace 
Community Church in Lake Katrine. Time 9am --Noon.  
NO meeting in December.  2018 dates are Jan 24, 
Feb 21, March 21, April 25, May 21, June - no 
meeting,  Bring your sewing machine and power cord., 
thread, small scissors and a few straight pins.   Any 
questions Call Anita  845-331-1869 

 
Charm Squares 
 
Twelve members are signed up for the November charm 
square exchange:  Rowell, Carl, Boice, Williams, Conlon, 
Doyle, Slakopa, McPeck, Thorpe-Clark, Repko, Armour, 

McLaughlin. 
 
You may sign up for the entire year or month by month 
(as your interest dictates). Stop by the charm square 
table at the next meeting if you haven't yet signed up, but 
would like to do so.   
 
The guidelines are the same as in the past: prewashed, 
new fabric, cut into 6 ½” squares, no selvedge, no 
novelty, unless specifically requested. Bring your squares 
in each month with your quart-size zippered bag, labeled 
with your name.  
 
The fabrics for the upcoming season are listed below. 
Nov: cardinals or holly berries or poinsettias  
Dec: snowflakes  

Jan: batik  
Feb: blender green  
Mar: I spy Apr: a solid primary color (red, yellow, or blue)  
May: vines  
June: blue and white with star 
 
See you in November. Any questions just email Linda 
Armour  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

September 2017 Challenge 
 
A new challenge to stretch our thinking and quilting skills.   
Create a non-pictorial design that can be any shape with 
a perimeter of 80” or less 
The design should not be one large block or recognizable 
repeat  
It can be any fabric, embellished, applique, etc. 
It must have 3 layers and be quilted 
The outside edge does not have to have a traditional 
binding 

Due date: the December meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

tel:845-331-1869
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Program News  
 
November’s workshop will be The Sew-Together Bag, 
taught by Cheryl Potter.  Quilters who signed up and paid 
are: Grace Moone; Jacqueline Ferrara; Anna Wang; Sue 
Marling; Te Pabon; Leona Willis; Denise Giardullo; Sarah 
Kessenich; Mary Mclaughlin; Sharyn Serrano; Jerrilee 
Relyea; Gail Carl; Dianne Valdivia. 
The supply sheet and photos are all on the webpage. If 
the precutting is done before the class, the 
project can be completed during the afternoon. 
 
The Program Committee has also decided to require 
payment at the time you sign up for the workshop. 
If, for some reason you are unable to attend, and if there 
is a wait list, your money will be refunded. 
 
In December we will be having our potluck brunch.  
Remember to sign up at the November meeting.   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
CMQHOF Update 
The Oct 9 meeting held the election of officers for the 
next 2 years: 
President – Sharon Vrooman 
Vice President – Pat Clark 
Treasurer – Pat Cumming 
Secretary – Anna Wang 
Historian – Eileen Buel 
The next meeting will be the Spring meeting in May. If 
any Wiltwyck member would like to the Guild 
Representative, please let the current representative, Pat 
Clark know. 
Reminder:  Off the Members Only webpage of out 
Wiltwyck site, 
http://wiltwyckquilters.org/members-only/ A page for the 
Catskill Mountain Quilters Hall of 
Fame information is posted, along with current meeting 
minutes.  Be sure to check it out. 
 
Somewhere in community service, can you add: 
31 bags were donated to the Children’s Home on 
October 18. They were very happy to receive 
them. Thanks to the members who made them. They can 
continue to be turned in to Pat Clark. 
 
Pat Clark 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
I have a brand new rolling cart for the new Husqvarna 
Viking’s machine, The Epic. 
It was used once to carry my machine home. 
 
Brand new it sells for $400.00 and I am selling it for $200.00 
 
If you are interested, please e-mail me. 
 
Peg Schmidt 
Tp4145@gmail.com 
 
 
 

 

 
 

mailto:Tp4145@gmail.com


4 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WILTWYCK QUILTERS’ GUILD 

PO BOX 6154 

KINGSTON NY 12402-6154 

 


